
 

Trees are being chipped and the 

site is still being cleared. Also, 

building pad work began this 

week. 

 

Bond 

D. Fluker-Executive Director 
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Knock down and compaction of import fill materials 

Site clearing has been completed 

New Alamo Elementary - N. Main  

Work is focused on completing 

drilled piers in preparation for 

grade beam work next week. 

 

Bond 

B. Riggs-Project Manager 

 

 



 

This week, we’ve completed 

work on drilled piers and the 

detention pond is close to   

completion. Work continues on 

the underground plumbing and 

grade beam construction. 

 

Bond 

B. Garcia–Project Inspector 
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Work is progressing at the New Elementary on Eastpoint. 

New Elementary - Eastpoint 



 

Work continues on the south drive entry. Gate posts 

for the new gates were set in the footings. 

 

Non Bond 

B. Garcia-Project Inspector 

 

All grading was completed 

and the parking area was 

compacted. Conduit work 

will begin soon for the 

installation of new light 

poles. 

 

Bond 

B. Garcia-Project Inspector 

Crockett Parking Lot and Drive 

Robert E. Lee Parking Lot and Drive 

Portable Classrooms-Hopper 

Wiring for phones and intercom system should be 

complete this week.   

 

Non Bond 

T. Ortman-Project Inspector 
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Ross S. Sterling Athletic Parking - Proposals opened on September 4th and are  scheduled for 

board approval on September 23nd.  

 

 

Sterling; Ronnie Kluch Entrance– Bids have been received and are being evaluated. 

 

 
Impact Early College High School - Architectural qualifications are being evaluated and are  

scheduled for board approval on September 23nd.  

Pending Projects 


